
Republic of the Philippines
Department of Finance

INSURANCE COMMISSION
1 07'1 United Nations Avenue

lr/anila

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC

Notice is hereby given to all concerned Planholders of Prudentialife Plans, lnc. (PPl)
that startin g 22 JUNE 2020 the following distributions covering PPI Planholders' claims
shall commence:

. Third tranche distribution for PPI fi/emorial Planholders

. Fourth tranche distribution for PPI Pension Planholders

. Fifth tranche distribution for PPI Education Planholders

The corresponding checks shall be available to all Planholders who have been
included in the previous distributions, as well as those Planholders classified under
special cases.

ln light of the COVID-19 situation, all PPI Planholders shall have the option to have
their checks deposited directly through their bank accounts or via check pick up. We
highly encourage all PPI Planholders to utilize online bank facilities given the current
situation.

For a more orderly and efficient process of releasing these claims, kindly call the
following numbers: (632) 8727-4964 I (632) 8727-4753 I (632) 8584-4964 or send an

e-mail to askppi2017@qmail.com to verify the amounts and give instructions for bank

deposits or confirm the schedule of picking up checks, which shall be at the following
locations:

Unit 2107 Tycoon Centre, Pearl Drive, San Antonio, Ortigas Center, Pasig
City
Unit 3111 One Corporate Center, Julia Vargas cor. Meralco Avenue, Ortigas,
Pasig City.

All concerned Planholders are strongly advised to call at least one (1) week before the
intended date of claiming for orderly proceedings.

For your information and guidance

D S B. FUNA
lnsurance Commissioner
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